2" March 202|

Dear Parent/Carer,

English as an Additional Language Support

We are looking to build a bank of volunteers who would be able to support Families within our school
community who are not able to speak/ understand much English.

We are looking for members of our school community who can speak/ read to a good level in English
and who would be willing to help our parents with translation support with such things as new Families

visiting school and also with making calls to Families.

I you are inferested in helping to support in this way please complete the survey outlining what support

you would be able to offer. Click this link for the survey: :

We hope to recruit enou.gh volunteers so that you were contacted as little as possLble and we hope this
would mean a very minimal impact on JcamLLg time.

Yours sincerely,

Sam Bocock

Assistant Head Teacher & SENCo

a Q Clay Lake, Spalding, Lincolnshire, PE11 2QG
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Follow us on Twitter: @SPCEDS
Head Teacher: Diane Mulley
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https://forms.gle/QcxqghtdEVr8cLfx5

